
 

 

2025 ICF Canoe Slalom World Championships  

Unofficial Training 

10 - 19 September 2025 | Penrith Whitewater Stadium 

 
Dear Athletes & Coaches, 

 

We hope you have had an enjoyable start to the racing season and your preparations for 

the World Championships are going well.  

 

The Penrith Whitewater Stadium will be offering slalom and kayak cross training 

sessions for World Championships athletes every day from 10 – 19 September 2025.  

 

To ensure fair and equal training opportunities for all teams, there is currently a 

maximum of ONE slalom session available per athlete / per day available for booking 

during this period.  

 

From 01 August 2025, there will be a maximum of TWO slalom sessions available per 

athlete / per day available for booking.  

 

There will be a Kayak Cross session available on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

 

To guarantee at least one slalom session each day, please book and pay for your sessions 

via the Penrith Whitewater Stadium website by 31 July 2025. Teams will be able to book 

two sessions from 01 August, and some sessions might fill up.  

 

Penrith Whitewater Stadium website - Slalom Training | NSW Government. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. We are very excited to see everyone here in Penrith. 

Kind regards, 

Penrith Whitewater Stadium Team 

Email: whitewater@sport.nsw.gov.au   

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sport.nsw.gov.au%2Fpenrithwhitewater%2Fslalom-training&data=05%7C02%7Cwhitewater%40sport.nsw.gov.au%7C641fbc958c1b43d7553d08dda5a9e5ef%7C8c96bd242c864345b5ac5dadb5b6b9ed%7C0%7C0%7C638848871386107608%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dcmMIiYjK5TV62jltvi3EJ0wlLn7b22FVwwbrRfuVLo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:whitewater@sport.nsw.gov.au

